
From: Bobbee Murr <bobbeemurr@gmail.com> 

Date: March 25, 2015 at 10:51:14 PM PDT 

To: <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: YES! On the Coal-to-Clean-Energy bill 

Dear Ms. Reiley: 

This bill needs to be passed this session and not be 
postponed at all. 

This is a necessary initial step in ending the combustion 
of all forms of fossil carbon. 

For a cleaner world, 

Bobbee Murr 

31 NW 22nd Place 
Portland, OR 97210 
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